
	

	

380	Jefferson	BLVD	
Warwick,	R.I.		02886	

401-889-3990	

Greetings,	
	
Summit	Medical	Compassion	Center	has	received	several	inquiries	from	the	local	
medical	community	looking	to	expand	their	knowledge	base	on	medical	marijuana.		
	
Recognizing	the	fact	that	many	facilities	are	still	uncertain	of	how	they	feel	about	
cannabis	as	medicine,	we	thought	it	might	be	a	good	idea	to	initiate	a	dialogue	between	
local	physicians/providers	about	who	we	are	and	how	medical	cannabis	is	helping	our	
patients.		
	
If	you	or	your	colleagues	are	interested	in	meeting	with	our	team	to	learn	more	about	
medical	cannabis,	or	get	your	questions	answered,	we	would	be	happy	to	either	visit	
you	at	your	office	or	we	could	schedule	a	time	when	you	could	come	into	our	facility	
for	an	educational	conversation.	
	
We	are	working	on	bridging	the	gap	between	local	medical	professionals	and	the	
industry	itself	so	that	you	can	have	the	information	to	share	with	your	patients	in	the	
event	they	inquire	about	medical	cannabis.		
	
We	are	here	for	you	as	a	resource	and	willing	to	assist	you	in	any	way	possible.	
	
	

Regards,	
Janet G. Kupris	
	
Director of Marketing	
Summit Medical Compassion Center	
380 Jefferson Blvd Unit E2	
Warwick, RI 02886	
Direct: 401-889-3993	
www.summitri.org	


